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Placement and Internships

Accelya’s 2021 placement results were declared on 30th
August 2021. Savio Pereira from BE 2021 got placed with
Accelya for the role of PL-SQL Engineer and will join from 6th
September 2021.

Brillio’s campus placement 2022 pre-placement training was
organised on 31st August 2021. The aptitude test and coding
test were conducted on 1st and 2nd September 2021. The
Technical and HR rounds for the shortlisted candidates were
conducted from 03 to 05 September 2021. 20 students were
selected with Brillio with a package of 5LPA. The students are:
Srushti Rane, Neha Koyande, Shantanu Chhailkar, Ashish
Pandey, Joshua Paul, Megha Uthaya Kumar, Kriti Goel, Jayesh
Shinde, Mubarak Khalife, Swarangi Gawli, Gitika Sunam, Heeba
Shaikh, Rutuparna Kudtarkar, Nilesh Dayavati, Adish Shivdikar,
Alen Koikkara, Nikshita Shetty, Joshua Sequeira, Avishkar
Bagade, and Noor Alam Shaikh.




Achievements

Prof. Suvarna Bhoir successfully completed an AICTE Training
And Learning (ATAL) Academy Online Elementary FDP on
“Artificial Intelligence” from 20- 24 September 2021 organized by
Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University.

Activities

The Department of Information Technology organized a
“Technical Knowledge-sharing week” from 30th August to 4th
September 2021, where the mentors in the fields of Data Mining,

Cyber Security, Computer Vision, Artificial Intelligence, Android
Application Development, etc. were invited to guide the
students. The IT Dept. also organized a course on Image
Processing Using OpenCV Python under Student Development
Program for the TE- IT students.

Prof. Martina D'souza from the Department of Information
Technology organised a lecture on “Advancements and Industry
Trends in Web Development” for the TE-IT students on 4th
September 2021. The lecture was delivered by Ms. Gauri
Chaudhari, an alumna of XIE, currently working in TCS.




Prof. Suvarna Aranjo and Prof. Jyotsna More from the
Department of Information Technology organised lecture on
“Android Game development using Canvas” by Prof. Kunal
Meher, Asst. Professor XIE, for the BE IT students on 30th August,
2021. Prof. Suvarna also organized the following lectures: a
webinar on “Patenting and IPR” by Dr. Bhushan Patil (Dean-R&D,
FRCRCE) for TE IT and BE IT students on 30th August, and a
seminar on “How to write a Technical Paper” by Dr. Vasim
Shaikh( FRCRCE) for TE IT and BE IT students on 3rd September.
All the sessions were organized as a part of the technical week.




